
UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

WHO: Northwest High 
School students, JROTC 
Cadets

WHAT: Northwest High 
School Freshman 
Orientation

WHEN: August 4th, 2023

WHERE: Northwest High 
School, 800 Lafayette Rd, 
Clarksville, TN 37042

WHY: The NWHS JROTC 
program provides 
students to become 
better citizens while 
developing leadership 
skills.



UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

WHO: Northwest JROTC 
Cadets

WHAT: Uniform Issue

WHEN: August 17, 2023

WHERE: Northwest High 
School 800 Lafayette Rd, 
Clarksville, TN, 37042

WHY: As a JROTC Cadet, 
the uniform represents 
discipline and structure 
while representing 
NWHS.



UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

WHO: Northwest High 
School JROTC Color 
Guard and JROTC 
cleanup detail.

WHAT: Commencing of 
the first fooball home 
game of the season and 
presentation of the 
National Colors.  JROTC 
cadet cleanup detail 
receiving briefs on their 
assigned areas.

WHEN: August 18, 2023

WHERE: Northwest 
High School ESAU 
Lanthon Stadium

WHY: To kick off the 
start of the season for 
the Northwest Football 
Team



UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

WHO: All High Schools 
within the CMCSS 
District

WHAT: Retired 1SG Jim 
Tadayeski hosted a 
Color Guard and Drill 
Team Training event.

WHEN: Aug 21 - 23 Aug

WHERE: Oak Grove 
Community Center

WHY: To improve all 
Color Guard and Drill 
Teams within the 
CMCSS District with 
techniques and 
practices.
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